
 

In Maths we have been learning about... 

We know that line graphs represent continuous 
data that changes over time. We have practised 
drawing line graphs, reading and interpreting 

 Whilst this half-term has been short it has been busy. It was great to see many of you at Parents Even-
ing and to share your children’s progress with you.  

Thank you to those of you who  joined us at the Magnificent Magic Maths Show yesterday. The        
children were buzzing and it was fantastic to see them  so engaged and excited by the maths activities 
that they took part in. 

We are now looking forward to our trip to the Natural History Museum on Tuesday next week. Please 
do ensure that your child has plenty of food and water with them in a rucksack, It is going to be a su-
per, but  very long, day for them. 

Art: In our topic work, we have studied Van Gogh’s and 
Hokusai’s interpretation of water.  We have then repli-

cated Hokusai’s famous artwork ‘The Great Wave’ 

 

We would like to wish you and your      

families, a relaxed and fun-filled Easter 

Break and look forward to seeing the chil-

dren in school on Monday April 15th                                      

for the start of  the  summer term! 

What’s coming up next term?... 

W.c. 15th April - Why is it important for Jews to meet 

together? (Religion and Worldviews—synagogue 

visit) 

W.c. 22nd April - What was the Greatest Legacy of 

the Ancient Greeks? (Dress as a Greek—26/4)  

W.c. 17th June - Is it fair? (Religion and Worldviews) 

W.c. 24th June—Lifecycles and Fieldwork (Trip to 

the Norfolk Broads) 

Homework Expectations: 

30 minutes TTR and EdShed (this is in addition to whatev-

er is completed in class) 

A minimum of 4 reads each week— please chat to your 

child about their reading as their comprehension of a text 

is vital to enjoyment and good understanding.  Please sign 

the diary  when your child reads as this helps with commu-

nication between you and your child’s class teacher.  


